ITEM #22
BOMA
07/24/2012

HISTORIC
FRANKLIN
TENNESSEE

July 18, 2012
TO: Board of Mayor and Aldermen

FROM: Eric Stuckey, City Administrator
Lanaii Y. Benne, CMC, Assistant City Recorder

SUBJECT:  New Retail Liquor License
The Bottle Shop at McEwen
1556 W. McEwen Drive, Suite 102

Purpose
The purpose of this memorandum is to outline recommendations to the Board of Mayor and Aldermen

(BOMA) for a new Retail License application received for a liquor store.

Background
Lisa Quillman and Nancy Jones Quillman have made application for a retail liquor license for a store

proposed at 1556 W. McEwen Drive, Suite 102. In accordance with policy, a background records check
has been performed by the Franklin Police Department and zoning approval has been received from
Business and Neighborhood Services; all application requirements have been satisfied.

The City of Franklin municipal code states, “1 retail liquor license shall be allowed per every 3,000
residents”. The Federal census in 2010 determined the municipal population to be 62,487. Therefore,
the City of Franklin is currently allowed 20 licenses through and until the next of the next federal census
(proposed for the year 2020). This application will be the 13" certificate issued out of the 20 allowed
per the city’s municipal code.

Recommendation
Approval of the request for a retail liquor license for 1556 W. McEwen Drive, Suite 102 is
recommended.
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Dr. Ken Moore
Mayor

ADMINISTRATION

Eric S. Stuckey
City Administrator

[STO
FRANKLIN
TENNESSEE
RETAILER’S CERTIFICATE
Pursuant to T.C.A. §57-3-208, the City of Franklin hereby certifies the
following facts concerning application in the name of Quillco, LLC d/b/a The
Bottle Shop at McEwen, owned by Lisa Quillman and the managing agent, Nancy
Jones Quillman, who has made application for a retailer’s license to handle
alcoholic beverages at 1556 W. McEwen Drive, Suite 102, Franklin, TN 37067 (The
Bottle Shop at McEwen), which is within the corporate limits of the City of

Franklin, Williamson County, Tennessee:

1. The owner(s) who are to be in actual charge of the business have
not been convicted of any violation of the laws against possession, sale,
manufacture, or transportation of beer or other alcoholic beverages, or of any
felony, or of any crime involving moral turpitude, within the past ten (10) years
immediately preceding the date of application, and in the opinion of the
undersigned, they will not violate any of the provisions of Tennessee Code
Annotated, Title 57, Chapter 3;

2. The applicant(s) has secured a location for the business which
complies with all restrictions of local law, ordinances, or resolutions, duly
adopted by the local authorities as to location.

3. The applicant (by and through one or more of its owners) meets all
residency requirements established by local authority under Franklin Municipal
Code Section 2-108A.

4. The applicant has complied with local laws, ordinances, and

resolutions duly adopted by the local authority regulating the number of retail
licenses to be issued within the jurisdiction.

This, the 24th Day of July, 2012.

Dr. Ken Moore
Mayor
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